
 

 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER                      DECEMBER 9, 2024 
 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM – Thursday, December 19 is our Annual Christmas 
Program. We are  preparing for a wonderful night of festivities. We ask that 
all families with a last name beginning with A – P bring single wrapped 
popcorn balls and families with Q – Z bring cookies for refreshments. 
Students are to arrive at 6:45 and go directly to their classrooms. We plan on having a visit from 
our special guest after the program.  
 

WEATHER PREPARATIONS – Please make sure you are ready for inclement weather. We reach 
out to families via automated calling through PowerSchool (Previously SchoolMessenger). If 
you did not receive calls last week, or received calls and do not want to be on the call list, please 
reach out to the school. We also communicate with local radio and TV stations through 
FlashAlert.net. You can view online through FlashAlert.net directly. Go to: FlashAlert.net, upper 
left> View Local, Drop Down to Columbia Gorge Schools, Centerville School Link is at the top. 
You can now subscribe to FlastAlert messages if you choose. Stay Connected; Stay Informed. 
 

CHRISTMAS WEEK FUN – Please have your child join us with a little Christmas Cheer next 
week. We will have some Holiday Dress Up Days beginning Tuesday, Christmas Hat/Headwear  
Day; Wednesday, Christmas Pajama Day, Thursday, Christmas Sock Day; Friday, Ugly Christmas 
Sweater Day.  
 

MR. AMANT MEET & GREET – Tuesday, December 10 from 5:30 – 6:30 will have a Meet & Greet 
for Mr. Amant. This is time to meet our newest staff member and get to know him. Mr. Amant 
will have time to talk and share his educational and teaching strategies, expectations, and 
philosophies. It is a drop in and out event, so come if you can. For those who can’t make it and 
need his contact info, you can reach him via email at a.amant@centervilleschool.org. 
 

BASKETBALL EVENTS – The basketball teams travel to Trout Lake tonight for a 5:30 game. This 
is the last game for the girls, so good luck and play tough! The boys then travel to Klickitat on 
Thursday, Dec. 12. Next Wednesday is our last game of the season for the boys with a 
tournament in Trout Lake at 3:00. 
 

Upcoming Events:  Basketball @ Trout Lake   9th @ 5:30 PM 
Basketball BOYS ONLY @ Klickitat 12th @ 5:30 PM 
December Awards Assembly  18th @ 8:00 AM 
Basketball BOYS ONLY @ Trout Lake 18th @ 3:00 PM 
December Board Meeting  19th @ 6:00 PM 
Christmas Program   19th @ 7:00 PM 
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